
Temple Beth Sholom is proud to present the  
Dr. Leonard Richheimer/Rabbi Hershel Levin  

Memorial Adult Education Lecture Series  

 
Sunday, April 10th at 9:30 am  

Rabbi Ziona Zelaso will lead us in a lively discussion  
and slide presentation as we tackle the question 
 "Is Religious Pluralism Possible in Israel?" 

Since the landmark Mendelblit Plan was approved to allow a third, pluralist prayer section at 
the Western Wall, is this now a real possibility in Israel? Come find out! 

 

Rabbi Ziona is the daughter of Holocaust survivors, and was born and 

raised in Haifa, Israel. She served in The Israeli Defense Force as an 

Electronic Intelligence Sergeant during the War of Attrition, and studied 

Biblical archaeology and ancient languages in Tel Aviv University under 

Professors David Ussishkin, Nadav Na'aman and Anson Rainy (just to name 

a few). Rabbi Ziona completed her academic education in Cultural 

Anthropology at the University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee and taught as an 

adjunct professor of cultural anthropology at Montclair State University, New Jersey. Her 

research focused on the acculturation process of five Ethiopian families who immigrated to 

Israel with Operation Moses. As an anthropologist, she loves to travel and saw many 

corners of the big world. She participated in expeditions to Egypt, Jordan, Eastern Turkey, 

Kenya and Tanzania. She also traveled to the Far East -- Japan, China, Malaysia, Singapore, 

India, and Korea. 

 

All lectures begin with breakfast at 9:30 am and discussion at 10:00 am. There is a $3 

charge for bagels. 

 

Rabbi Sharon Ballan 
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